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School Address 40 Bridgenorth Dr, Aurora ON, L4G 7S6

Phone Number 905-727-4224
Principal: Matthew Biemiller matthew.biemiller@yrdsb.ca
Vice Principal: Saira Phatale saira.phatale@yrdsb.ca

Week of November 27th, 2023 Elementary Office Admin. Assist.
Diane O’Reilly

diane.oreilly@yrdsb.ca

Superintendent: Deborah Joyce deborah.joyce@yrdsb.ca
Trustee: Bob McRoberts bob.mcroberts@yrdsb.ca

DATE ACTIVITIES UPCOMING
Monday
Nov. 27th
Day 1

Int. Band Practice - Woodwinds (lunch Recess)

Nov 28th - Arts Huron Information Night
Nov 29th - Aurora High Information Night
Nov. 30th - Family Literacy Night
Dec. 14th - School Concert

Tuesday
Nov. 28th
Day 2

Int. Band Practice Brass and Percussion (lunch recess)

Wednesday
Nov. 29th
Day 3

The Creativity Club (Grades 6-8 am recess rm 220)
Jr. Choir - (lunch recess)
Student Council Meeting (lunch recess)
Int. Band Practice (after school)

Thursday
Nov. 30th
Day 4

Grade 8 Indigenous Art Project
The Journal Group (Grade 6 only during am recess rm. 220)
Sub Lunch
Family Literacy Night

Friday
Dec. 1st
Day 5

Intermediate Boys Volleyball Regionals
Pizza Lunch

SCHOOL COMMUNICATION: Our board email has been re-established. If you would
like to connect with your child(ren)’s teacher you can connect with them using their
board email (firstname.lastname@yrdsb.ca). If you would like to report your child’s
absence from school please continue to do so using your Edsby account. We would like
to thank our parent community for your patience and understanding as our IT
department worked diligently to restore our modes of electronic communication.

PRIMARY FAMILY LITERACY NIGHT: We look forward to welcoming our Grade 1 - 3 Families to our
Family Literacy Night on Thursday evening from 5:30 - 7:15. For families who are attending the event,
please ensure you have replied to your child’s teacher indicating that you will be attending.

CONCERT NIGHT - PLEASE HOLD THE DATE: We look forward to welcoming our families to
our Winter Concert on December 14th. The concert for Kindergarten Families will occur in
the afternoon of the school day, and for our older students, choir and band, it will take
place in the evening. We look forward to seeing you then!

*INFORMATION FROM PREVIOUS EDITIONS OF THE NORTHERN HIGHLIGHTS
DRESSING FOR THE WEATHER: Please ensure your child has appropriate clothing to wear for the weather
outside. We also recommend that all students keep an extra pair of socks in their bag to wear in case their feet
get wet on rainy days!

PRIMARY SKATE PROGRAM: As part of the Physical Education program, the Grade 1-3 classes will be
participating in a weekly skating excursion during the month of December. The dates for the skating program are
Friday, December 1, 8 and 15, 2023. Please purchase this event through School Cash Online.
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